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Via E-mail and Messenger 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
 P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
Re:  Docket UT-061625 – Petition for AFOR 

Qwest’s Revised Washington Rural Broadband Service Expansion Plan - Clarification     
 
Dear Ms. Washburn, 
 
On November 26, 2007, Qwest filed for Commission approval its Revised Washington Rural 
Broadband Service Expansion Plan (“Plan”).  In the Plan’s Reporting Commitments, on page 3, 
and Summary, on page 4, Qwest describes the annual report filings to the Commission that will 
occur with the plan.  Qwest would like to clarify that the two annual reports that are referenced 
in the Summary will each be submitted September 1st of each year of the AFOR in accordance 
with the Implementation Plan adopted in Order No. 11.  This means that these annual reports 
will be filed on September 1, 2008, September 1, 2009, September 1, 2010, and September 1, 
2011.      
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark S. Reynolds 
 
MSR/jlr 
 
cc: All parties of record (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 


